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Dear Parent/Guardian   
 
 
School Excursion 2022:   Visit to London 
 
I am writing with information concerning our educational excursion to London due to take place from  
Tuesday 31 May until Thursday 2 June.  
 
Below is a final list of items in our itinerary. There have been a few, small amendments since the initial 
booking however hopefully you will agree we are maximising our time in London.  
 

• Two nights stay in the Premier Inn, Harrow who will provide breakfast throughout the trip. 

• Two visits to the theatre to see Lion King and Mary Poppins.  

• Dinner at Hard Rock Cafe and Pizza Hut. 

• Tour of the new Tottenham Football Stadium 

• Visit to Kensington Palace to see the Princess Diana Memorial Statue 

• London bus tour taking in all the famous attractions 

• Time for shopping  

• Visit to the London Dungeons and a trip on the London Eye. 

• Packed lunches provided throughout. 

 
More information regarding the trip will be given out nearer the time. We will not hear from the Premier 
Inn about room configurations until a few weeks before we go, however it is worth noting previously 
the rooms were allocated for groups of three.  
 
Thank you to all who have already paid the balance for the trip. Due to the trip being postponed, final 
payments for any outstanding money should be paid by Friday 18 March. 
 
Many thanks to all of you for your patience and understanding over the delay of this trip. Should you 
have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Valerie Gibson 
Principal Teacher of Music 
 
 

Respect               Ambition                Community              Compassion                 Responsibility 
Believe…Achieve 

 


